
   

 
May 17, 2007 

 
TO:  News Media 
  Mayor, City of Kenosha 
  Kenosha County Clerk 
 
FROM: Dr. R. Scott Pierce 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
Board President J. David Fountain has scheduled a forum at 1:20 P.M. on Wednesday, 
May 23, 2007 in the Library at Bradford High School located at 3700 Washington Road, 
Kenosha.  The purpose of the forum is to provide a venue for a group of Bradford High 
School students to give input to the Board of Education. 
 
Kenosha Unified School District School Board members may attend this meeting.  It is 
possible that four or more Boar


